
Submitter: Elizabeth vawter 

On Behalf Of: Shaver girls  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3643 

I am in total support of making this sad event, a day to make remembrance that we 

all matter. It saddens my heart to think such young beautiful people so there’s no way 

out and nobody to help them. Having a day to let them know that they are loved, and 

there is people who will listen. I think will go a long, long way to save, and some of 

my beautiful souls. 


